Date:
Your Ref:
My Ref:
Contact;

13 October 1998

4/1609/98TCA
Miss T Mattick

Ms A Gudgeon
130 George Street
Berkhamsted
Herts

HP4 2EJ

Dear Ms Gudgeon

The Boerough of Dacorum
is twinned with
Neu-lsenburg, Germany

Civic Centre
Hemel Hempstead
Herts HP1 1HH

Directline (01442) 228396
Fax (01442) 228581

Minicom (01442) 228656
DX 8804 Hemel Hempstead

PROPOSED WORKS TO TREES IN THE CONSERVATION AREA: 130
GEORGE STREET, BERKHAMSTED

| write further to your letter of 7 September 1998 regarding the above.

Dacorum Borough Council have no objection to the proposal to remove the
Norway Spruce in the rear garden of 130 George Street, Berkhamsted. This
decision was made on 13 October 1998 and allows you to progress these -

works.

Yours sincerely

Certa_Atalilees

Teresa Mattick
Planning Officer
Planning Department
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